
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

19 July 2017 
 

Our meeting began at 1907, with Dean Buckhouse presiding. After intros all around, we 
read the minutes of the June meeting. A motion was made to accept, seconded and passed. 
 
Our next meeting will be 16 August. Next VE session is 02 September (Labor Day 
Weekend). Campfest will be August 25 to 27. In Lake George. Pot luck is Saturday at 
1830. 
 
Club officer elections will begin in August. The new officers will take control in October.  
 
The Treasurers report was given by Laird Johnson.  
 
Under Old Business – we need suggestions for meeting presentations. Ed Bretag is 
planning to take the new “cans” and get them tuned up on our DStar Frequency. CCARC 
shows that frequency pair as the Mountain Amateur Radio Club. 
 
Bill Wallick will look into our current club tax exempt status, and what it would take to be 
a 501-C-3. 
 
On the Tuesday Night Net – some of the scouts from Camp Alexander were on. It was 
suggest that we could have a booth at the Fair in Cripple Creek.  
 
There is a new Sheriff in Teller County. He has stated that he wants a permanent ham 
station at the SO in Divide. 
 
There was some discussion about the interest shown in the Scouts. We could put together a 
flyer about ham radio, or a merit badge counselor or a 4H mentor. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2019. 
 
Eight members present 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


